
 

 

 
 

 

CIR/End Year/20-21/069                                                           Date: 21/06/2021  

      

KG1 /FS2 – GRADE 6/ YEAR 7 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from SOK!! 

Our young sparks have explored the Digital World and embraced the myriad avenues 

of classroom management through innumerable apps during this Academic year. 

As we come to the end of another fruitful year, we would like to thank our parents 

who have also successfully integrated technology alongside their children thus 

making the learning environment joyful, enriching and meaningful. 
 

IMPORTANT DATES AND RELATED INFORMATION: 

1. REPORT CARD AND OPEN HOUSE: 

The Result sheet of the final examination can be viewed on 30th of June 2021 in 

the Parents Portal from 06:00 pm onwards. Open House will be held online on 

the 1st of July 2021(tentative). The scheduled time slot and link will be sent by 

the class teacher. 

2. PAYMENT OF FEES: 

 

Please ensure that all dues are cleared before the 30th of June 2021 before 12 

noon    along with the Re-registration fee of Dhs 500/- 

All important documents such as Result sheet, Transfer certificate, Health file etc.   

will not be released if fees are not paid. 

3. TRAVEL ADVISORY: 
 

If you intend to travel outside UAE, you are expected to follow all the guidelines 

issued by the local authorities (SPEA.MOHAP etc.) which may be subject to 

change periodically. We shall keep you informed if there are any fresh directives 

from SPEA. 



 

 

4. OFFICE TIMING DURING SUMMER HOLIDAYS: 

 

The School office will work till July 15th and from 15thAugust onwards.                       

Timing: 8.30 am to 12.30 pm. 

The fee counter will be open till July 15th and from 15th August onwards.                   

Timing: 9.00 am to 12.30 pm. 

 

5. REOPENING FOR THE NEXT ACADEMIC YEAR 2021-2022: 

 School will reopen for students from KG1 / FS2 to Grade 6/ Year 7 on 

Sunday, the 29th of August 2021.  

 The dates for the sale of books and uniform will be intimated later. 

 The mode of schooling for the year 2021-2022 will be informed as per 

the directives from SPEA. 

 

We wish you a safe and healthy summer vacation. 

 God bless you!!! 

 

Warm Regards, 

MANAGEMENT 

 


